
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Valentine’s Day is quickly approaching and the second grade homeroom team has been 
busy planning the class Valentine celebration.   
 
The second grade classrooms will be celebrating on Wed., Feb. 14th from 1:15- 2:30pm. 
 
Students will be given an opportunity to pass out valentine cards to the class.  We have 
attached a list of the students.     
 
We will be making   several crafts at the party .  We are asking for a $3.00 donation to 
help cover the cost of the crafts.   
 
We are also in need of a few additional items for the party.  If you would be willing to 
help supply any of the following items please return the bottom portion of the sheet to 
your classroom teacher.  
 
As always, thank you for your time and continued cooperation. 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Name____________________                   Student Name____________________ 
 
Phone Number __________________                   E-mail__________________________ 
 
 
_____ Bag of pretzels 
 
_____ Box of Gold Fish 
 
_____ Bag of conversation hearts 
 
_____ Juice Boxes 
 
_____ Box of Little Debbie Heart Cakes 
 
_____ Plates (24) 
 
_____ Napkins (24)  
 
 
 


